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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Effective January 6, 2020, the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board has 
reduced our Vice-Principal allocation from full time to half time due to current 
enrolment numbers at Gatestone.  I am pleased to announce that Mrs. Del 
Mastro will continue her role as Vice-Principal at Gatestone half of the time.  Mrs. 
Del Mastro will be at Gatestone two days a week and three days a week, 
alternating weeks.  
 
 I would also like to congratulate Mrs. Del Mastro as she will be helping to open 
the new Eastdale Elementary School in lower Stoney Creek as half time Vice-
Principal.    
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to connect with me.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kelly Reilly-Scott 
Principal  
905-573-7731 
kreillys@hwdsb.on.ca  
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